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25th November 2022 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
As part of our Christmas celebrations in Year 3, we are inviting family members to join us from 2pm 
on Monday 12th December for our Craft and Carols afternoon.  
 
Family members are invited to join us in making festive decorations with the children in our 
classrooms at 2pm before moving into the junior hall to watch (and join in with) the children singing 
a mixture of traditional and modern Christmas songs.  
 
Please complete the slip below to indicate your attendance (maximum of 2 adults per child) and 
return to school by Friday 2nd December.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs C. Gibbins 
Head of School 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 3 Craft and Carols Afternoon – Monday 12th December 2pm  
 

Name of child: _______________________________________       Class: _________________ 
 
I would / would not like to join my child for the Craft and Carols afternoon on Monday 12th 
December at 2pm (please delete as necessary).  
 
Number of adults attending (maximum of 2): ______________________ 
 
Signed: ________________________________________________________________________ 
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